
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 11/1/2017 
Contact: Adriane Barnes, (501) 516-6255, adriane.barnes@arkansas.gov  
 

REMINDER: Public Hearing for Proposed Dicamba Regulations Scheduled for November 8 
Embassy Suites, Little Rock 

LITTLE ROCK, AR –  The Arkansas State Plant Board voted to approve regulatory changes for the application of 
products labeled for agricultural use that contain dicamba in Arkansas during their regularly scheduled quarterly 
meeting on September 21.  Changes will prohibit the use in Arkansas between April 16 and October 31.  The 
regulations include exemptions for the use of dicamba in pastures, rangeland, turf, ornamental, direct injection 
for forestry, and home use.  
 
The Board’s regulatory changes concerning the use of dicamba were subject to a 30 day public comment period 
which ended on October 30. Over 25,000 comments were received by email and mail.  The public comments, the 
proposed regulations, and other dicamba information and updates are available to the public at the Dicamba 
Information and Updates page, here.   
 
A public hearing will be held at the Embassy Suites Hotel in Little Rock (11301 Financial Centre Parkway, Little 
Rock Arkansas 72211) on November 8 beginning at 9:00 a.m., after which the final proposed rule will be 
forwarded to the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council for final rule approval.  
 
*This update is an amendment to the release sent October 2 by the Arkansas Agriculture Department. See 
original release.  
 
The Arkansas Agriculture Department is dedicated to the development and implementation of policies and 
programs for Arkansas agriculture and forestry to keep its farmers and ranchers competitive in national and 
international markets while ensuring safe food, fiber, and forest products for the citizens of the state and nation. 
Learn more: www.aad.arkansas.gov.  
 

# # # 
 

The Arkansas Agriculture Department offers its programs to all eligible persons regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or 
disability and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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